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I moved to Concord, NH about two years ago and have enjoyed the city's beauty
and small-town charm.
The proposed Northern Pass above ground wires will ruin its skyline, wires that will
be higher than the capitol dome itself.
Please encourage those whose decision it is, to bury the lines and preserve
Concord's look. 
Anything worth doing ( Northern Pass ) is worth doing well ( burying the lines).

Steve Del Giudice
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